
Meeting Minutes  

CPS School Governance Council  

March 16, 2017 

“A Tradition of Excellence-Making it Personal” 

WE ARE CPS 

Members Present: Gina Bishop, Allison Nelson, Carolann Boulier, Suzie Madrid, 

Jessica Mitcham, David Caswell, Gay Miller, and Sarah Emerson 

Inspiration: “Do everything with a good heart and expect nothing in return and 

you will never be disappointed.” Barbara Lowe 

Approval of Meeting Minutes: Approved 

Principal’s Report:  

Update on construction- started on the red hall marking outlets.  

Mrs. Bishop and Mrs. Vaughan will move offices after spring break.  

Old Business:  

Kindergarten registration March 28th at CPS.  

140 students registered for Pre-K.  

Central registration at the district office this summer.  

New Business:  

Mrs. Apple spoke about the possibility of a new program- All Pro Dad.  

The council decided more information was needed in order to make a decision.  

Next meeting will be Thursday, April 20, 2017 at 7:15 am 


